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February 3, 1995
Contract No. KRC-02-93-OOS
Account No. 20-5702-151

Mr. John J. Linehan, Director
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Coilsslon
Office of Nuclear Materlal Safety & Safeguards
Program Management, Policy Development, & Analysis Staff
Mail Stop SA-23
Washington, DC 20555

Subjecti CNWRA Program Manager's Periodic Report for Period 04-FY9S

Dear Hr. Linehan:

Pursuant to Section F.I.S. of the above referenced contract, enclosed herewith is our
Program Manager's Periodic Report (PMPR)*, which reflects the activities of the CNWRPL

December 24, 1994-January 20, 199S. Also enclosed li a diskette containing the text of
the report in WordPerfect format.

The approval of spending estimates for all plans has permitted the use of only one
estimate for each periods expenditures. The variance, expressed in both a dollar and
percentage basis, is from the revised estimated period cost, which is taken from FY95
estimated spending plans in the NRC-approved operations/project plans.

Table 2, Summary of Schedule Changes, indicates 16 items with revised dates.

Section 5, Summary Financial Status, includes a job code-level analysis of spending
through Period 4 of FY9S.

Please contact me or Mr. Henry Garcia if you have questions y*qarding tw44 ort.

aG/WCP/2g
Endow,.: 37 cop'

B.A. S41dr 4~tM

IlL. rboquowi
RLA. Derwro
CJ. Haughwy
1-0. Pledaa

D:%WPMM=%PR~MPR4.LTR

a3m. Morrs
P.A. Cogauv
E.S. 5.4tjod

CNWRYA Ehinug Msanaglt
S. Rowe., SWRI

WAStlmgon Offic e Crystal Gateway Ome. Swie 1102.*1235 Jefferson Dami Hwy. a Mtmgton. Wfgwru. 222o2.3293__ _ _ _ _,
9502080283 950206
PDR WASTE
Wm1-it PDIIR


